                                     North Shoal Creek Neighborhood Association

                                        P.O. Box 66443 Austin, Texas 78766-0443 

                                              Board of Directors Zoom Meeting 

                                                         6:30 PM on 12/16//21


Members present were Secretary Barbara Gaston, Sharon Justice, Mary Jane Wier, and Kevin Wier who chaired the meeting. Sharon Justice (Kevin Wier) moved that the November meeting minutes be approved with two corrections. Motion carried. Sharon reported that the city Planning Committee has added the property at 8440 Burnet Rd. to their next agenda. 

The next NSCNA General Membership Meeting, with election of Officers and Board Members, will be on January 11, 2022 instead of (originally scheduled) January 4. The delay will allow more time for notices to be sent to the public via social media. Due to AISD covid restrictions this will be a ZOOM meeting. 


Sharon Justice, Media Chairman, will inform members and nonmembers through Nextdoor, Facebook and the NSCNA website of the date/time/purpose of the meeting; how they can participate via ZOOM; and how they can vote using election cards.

Sharon said that Pillow Elementary School Principal Dinorah DeLaTorre-Salazar would like to speak to the general membership about an unknown situation which has been reported to her by two members of the community. Members of the Shoal Creek Conservancy have also expressed an interest in speaking to the membership. Sharon will contact Ms, DeLaTorre-Salazar for further information, and she will contact the Conservancy in order to organize a time when both requests can be honored at the March General Membership meeting.

Jon Menegay, Kenneth Webb, and Kevin Wier will distribute signs advertising the January 11 meeting. 


The meeting was adjourned at 7:23 pm.

Draft of the December 16, 2021 NSCNA Board Meeting submitted by Secretary Barbara Gaston
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